HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

EXECUTIVE SESSION

TUESDAY, APRIL 28, 2015 – 10:24 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM
-------------------------------------------------------------

Moved by Schleiff and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive Session with Selectmen Troy Garron and Kim Roy to discuss contract negotiations for the Sergeants:
	Michael J. Schleiff 
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes


SERGEANTS’ CONTRACT
Sgt. Sterling is requesting that a side letter be written regarding sick leave buy- back.
Move by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board unanimously voted to send a side letter regarding sick leave buy back.

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive Session at 10:26 p.m.:

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes


---------------------------------------------------

Thomas Millias

Clerk

/pjm

